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December 3-7, 1979 

Monday, December 2 
No Scheduled Activities 

Tuesday, December 4 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, December 2 
7:15 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

4:00 p.m. 

Thursday, December 6 

10:00 a.m. 

4:30 p.m. 

7:30 p.m. 

Friday, December 7 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 
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Community Chapel: Missionary Day. 
Dr. Helen Falls, professor, New 
Orleans B_aptist Theological Seminary. 

Women's Issues in Ministry support 
groups meet in Binkley Chapel office. 

Handel's Messiah presented by the 
Seminary Choir of 88 voices and a 
professional orchestra. Binkley 
Chapel. 

Prayer Breakfast. Cafeteria. 

Chapel: Dr. Thomas Halbrooks, Assistant 
Professor of New Testament. 

Special devotional and time of prayer 
for Iranian hostages. Appleby Chapel. 
See details in notice. 

Student Council meeting. Mackie Hall 
Conference Room. 

Chapel: Youth Handbell Choir, West 
Main Baptist Church, Danville, Virginia. 

Last day to pre-register for classes .. 

Lottie Moon Auction. Cafeteria. 
See details in notice. 

Student Council Forum. Cafeteria. 

Tennessee Club meeting. Cafeteria. 

LOTTIE MOON HAPPENINGS: The annual· Auction for Lottie Moon 
will be held this Thursday, December 6 

at 7:30 p.m. in the cafeteria. Donations of items for the auction are 
needed and can be left, through Thursday, at the switchboard, President 
Lolley's office or the Student Affairs office. Items which could be 
sold at a yard sale are acceptable. Members of the seminary will be 
contacted personally by students on the Lottie Moon committee seeking your 
support and contributions. Lottie Moon will be on campus all day_ Thursday 
and at the auction Thursday night. You will be able to meet her in the 
Student Lounge, Thursday at 8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m., 12:00 and 3:00 p.m. Mem-
bers of the Lottie Moon committee are asked to meet Tuesday, Wednesdayand 
Thursday at 10:00 a.m. in the cafeteria. 

OVER 



MISSION AND Publicity materials for the Student 
MINISTRY--rnNFERENCE: Conference on Mission and Ministry, to 

be held in February,are now ready. Stu-
dents who will be visiting churches or returning to their alma mater during 
the Christmas break are asked to distribute materials at these places if 
possible. Materials can be picked up in the Student Affairs office, Mackie 
Hall. 

LEGS FOR LOTTIE: Coming again! The second annual 
for Lottie Run. Come joint this 

ric event, for one mere federal reserve note (dollar denomination of 
you can get sore muscles and worn out feet. The winner will receive 
pair of authentic Dr. Miller red prayer socks. 

' 

Legs 
histo-
course!), 
a 

CANADIAN CLUB MEETING: The Canadian Club will be meeting at 
the Raleigh-Durham airport at 10 a.m. 

on December 15 to see off those members returning home for the Christmas 
holidays. Tea and crumpets will be served in the airport lounge. For 
more information, contact 821-0476 or 556-5863. 

A WORD OF THANKS: --- My wife Patricia and I want to express 
our deep appreciation to the many 

friends who.supported us with prayer, thoughts, notes and cards, and 
sympathetic concernduring these past few weeks. The burden and sense of 
loss at the death of my mother have been made easier by the strength 
you gave us. The flowers sent by the Teachings of Jesus class and the 
New Testament Survey class were eloquent expressions of love and under-
standing. You will never know how much you helped. Thank-you all for 
caring for us. 

Richard and Patricia Spencer 

SENIORS: Register~ for the January 21, 1980 
Formation In Ministry Workshop, "Find-

ing My Ministering Place." Details and registration cards are available 
in the Formation In Ministry office, Appleby and the Registrar's office. 
No charge. Deadline - January 15. 

MISSIONS CLASS FIELD TRIP: A field trip for the Missions Class 
(H 2200) is being planned for Tues-

day, December 11, to the Foreign Mission Board Appointment Service in 
Hampton, Virginia. This will be Dr. Baker James Cauthen's last appoint-
ment service as Executive Director. The group will leave at 1:00 p.m. 
and return to the campus following the service. If you would like to 
go, please leave your name and phone number with the seminary switchboard. 

MISSIONS TRAVELING SEMINAR: A traveling seminar will leave Ra-
leigh-Durham Airport at 8:30 a.m., 

December 31, for Puerto Rico, Barbados, the Dominican Republic, and 
Haiti, and will return the evening of January 11. The cost including 
airfare, room, and board is $625.00. The seminar· provides for 
three hours of academic credit. A description of the itinerary and 
course requirements is available in the Registrar's office. If you would 
like further information, please call or come by Dr. Alan Neely's office. 
A deposit of $100.00 must be made on or by December 4 for Eastern Air-
lines to hold the quoted price. 

]2!X OF PRAYER FOR HOSTAGES: Wednesday, December 5 is being set 
aside as a special day for prayer 

and fasting by the seminary community for the Iranian hostages. A 
special devotional will be held in Appleby Chapel following the regular 
chapel service. The prayer room to the right above Binkl~y Chapel is 
being designated as a central location for prayer t~roughout the day. 

PRE-REGISTRATION: Those students who are pre-registering 
are reminded that their advisor must 

sign their registration cards before registration-can be .completed. 

All material for the Campus Bulle.tin must reach the Student Affairs 
office by 12 noon on Wednesday. · 
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